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The Honorable Rosa DelLauro The Honorable Kay Granger

Chair Ranking Member

Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations

U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Clarion Inn Hotel project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to
receive funding for this project is Colorado Coalition for the Homeless, located at 2111 Champa
Street, Denver, CO 80205.

The funding would be used to address significant community needs in the area of housing and
homelessness by completing capital repairs of the Clarion Inn Hotel, a 203-room hotel and
conference center located in north Denver, to provide non congregate shelter, transitional
housing, and supportive housing opportunities to metro Denver’s homeless community. These
repairs will be needed over the first year of operations to meet their specific programming needs.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this
project.

Sincerely,
A

i

1ana DeGette
Member of Congress
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